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ca* to order president ca*ed the meeting to order on Lrr rzo2zat 7:0opm followed by the Pledge of

Allegiance

Roll call: All board members present with the exception of Herb schultz.

Treasurer: Financial report as of t2l3l/2021 was given. lt was accepted as read

Men,s Ctub : Financial report was given and accepted. Men's club breakfast's will start on the 8th'

Secretary: Read the minutes from the previous monthly meeting. They were approved as read.

Vice President: Kathy discussed the reasons for the proposed changes to our By Laws. She stated that voting

ballots have been distributed to residents but are coming back in slowly. For those that were mailed, there will
likely be somewhat of a delay with postal delivery, especially to our residents living in Canada. We will begin
contacting those residents as well as residents who are here, but have not returned their ballots tomorrow.

There was some discussion regarding the under 55 requirement being discrimination. Our lawyer is involved
and we are not at risk.

Regarding Board of Directors Election: Board vacancies (Vice president, Grounds, and pool/SpA) were
addressed and nominations from the floor were requested. There were no nominations from the floor. our
current Grounds and Pool/sPA directors agreed to stay on the board and the one and only nominee running for
the open board position (Mark stpierre) was unanimousry erected.

women's club: The club report was given- The annualcraft fair will be held on g/12/2o2zfrom 9 to 1.

social club: sharon Save the dates for all upcoming events. Herp is needed for the soup & sarad meal on the20th and our upcoming annual yard sale on February 12th.

club House : No crub house report was given as the director was not present.
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Grounds:PlanningtopowerwashfencealongDeanDairyandthefenceatthec(uhhouse.
Nso tooking into what tne costto repave the handicap parking lOt at the ClUb hOUSe would be'

Creek banks have been cut all the way to the Dean Dairy bridge'

lnformed everyone that the tree cutter is in the park'

Pool: Pool is OK but there is a leak currently in the Hot tub'

shuffle board has been moved from Monday's to wednesday's @ 1:00.

Bowling is available Tuesday's at noon. Could use more prople.

President: Ann informed the attendees that tonight's meeting will not be adjourned thus allowing additional
time to get as many ballots returned relative to the proposed amendment changes.

Even though there was no real voting needed to elect new people to the board, it was necessary to have a
confirmation of who the board members will be. Each position/board member tor 2022was identified and
approved by the attendees.

New Business: The following were approvedfor 2022

o First National Bank or pasco as officiat depositoryo Robert Todd as our HOA attorney
o John Henson, CpA, pA ass accountant
o Lee Reed lnsurance to be our lnsurance Agento Authorize ail officers as signers on ail accounts and safe deposit boxo Authorize Guy Engrehart to sign on the Generar Fund Accounto Authorize Martina Gray and sharon poilard can sign on the safe Deposit Boxo Appoint the Executive committee to the Governing Documents committeeo Appoint Guy Englehart as Assistant Treasurero Appoint Building Committee
o Appoint Nomination Committee

l11l11fr1::::nffi:ff;'#?i adjourned but wirr remain open to arrow everyone to get their barrots

Attendees were dismissed at this time.

Respectfully Submitted:


